
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 17, 2017 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
Google Inc. is pleased to let you know that Rudra Nil Basu has been accepted to participate in the Google 
Summer of Code 2017 program. As part of the program, Rudra Nil will develop open source software for KDE 
between May 30th, 2017 and August 21st, 2017. 
 
More information on Rudra Nil's project can be found at: 
https://summerofcode.withgoogle.com/projects/6332354560786432 
  
Rudra Nil will not be directly employed by Google Inc. during participation in Google Summer of Code. The 
program is administered by Google Inc. and Google Inc. will act as the host organization for the duration of 
Rudra Nil’s participation. Rudra Nil will work from home on the project and will not be required to visit either 
Google or KDE offices. 
  
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact our Google Summer of Code 
program team via email at ​gsoc-support@google.com​. 
 
Best, 

 
Stephanie Taylor 
Google Summer of Code Program Manager 
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